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	Asha for Education

Arizona

Project Funding Approval

	#17, Student Development Office, Box 873001

ASU, Tempe, AZ 85287-3001
	Asha-AZ: http://www.ashanet.org/arizona/


May 5, 2005

Phoenix, AZ

To

Mr. V. Natarajan,

Sri Sathya Sai Matriculation School,

Mathigiri, Tamil Nadu, India 635110

Sub: Approval of one time funding of $1250 towards Sri Sathya Sai Matriculation School at Mathigiri, TN

Dear Mr. Natarajan

We would like to mention that we, the voluneteers of Asha for Education, Arizona, USA sincerely appreciate your single minded efforts in helping the children of Sri Sathya Sai Matriculation School - located in Mathigiri, an extremely backward rural area in Tamil Nadu. You would be glad to know that we have approved a funding of $1250 (Approximately Rs. 60,000) towards meeting the running expenses of this school for the school year 2005-06, as requested by you. 

· The check is in favor of SUYAM CHARITABLE TRUST. You are requested to forward the same to them along with the letter from Asha Arizona addressed to them requesting to duly transfer the funds to the school.  We trust you would do the needful follow-up to get the funds transferred to the school’s bank account at the earliest

· In view of tight FCRA regulations, you are requested to maintain paper trail of all these documents including obtaining a copy of SUYAM’s audited accounts during the end of this year where they have indicated the receipt and transfer of these funds to the school. These may be sent at the earliest to our treasurer Mr. Mukund Muralidhar (address above)

· We understand that these funds will be specifically utilized for paying the salary of teachers who work/will work for the school during the upcoming school year 2005-06.  It would be your responsibility to ensure that this fund is specifically used for this school and in the exact manner as stated above
· It would also be your responsibility to keep track of the amount used from these funds and provide an interim and final report to Asha in Dec 2005 and May 2006 respectively regarding the exact manner in which these funds were put to use

· Your interim and final report should also include a brief note on your progress for evolving a self-sustaining plan for the school – that is, we would like to see progress on a team of voluntary part-time and full-time teachers similar to you taking up teaching positions in this school to eventually replace the paid teachers, or any other plan that you have that may deem fit put in to action

· You can send these reports or any other questions you would have to myself aarthi_n@fastmail.fm - the current project champion and due to my absence from Arizona, also to our Projects Co-ordinator,  nirmalg@cal.berkeley.edu
· Please provide co-operation to any Asha Volunteers who may come for a site visit during this time frame

Sincerely yours,

Aarthi N

For  Asha for Education, Arizona 
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